
   

 

VRI Environmental Services, Inc. www.vri-usa.com Office 845-677-3839                                      

1847 Rt 55                                                   

LaGrangeville, NY  12540                 Fax 845-677-3940 

 

   

 

VRI 

Environmental Service Inc. 

 

 

June 22, 2021 
 

Dear Oakridge Residents, 

VRI would like to make you aware of the current status of the sampling and notification 
that were collected and sent out by an outside contractor within Oakridge last week at 
163 Laurel Ridge and the Pool House. VRI was not made aware that those samples were 
being taken, which is why a statement was not issued immediately. 

Please know, our annual Lead & Copper samples that are required by New York State 
and The Westchester County Health Departments and are to be collected between June 
1st and September 30th.   We have pushed that sampling to be completed this week. 
Beginning in 2022, these samples will be taken every three (3) years as previous years’ 
results have been in good standing and below the Maximum Contaminant Level (MCL) 
set forth and closely monitored by New York State and Westchester County Health 
Departments. 

VRI will be collecting follow up samples at the locations previously sampled by the 
outside contractor to verify results and maintain transparency with the community. 

If you should have any questions regarding this letter or future notices, please feel free 
to contact us at (845) 677-3839. 

 
VRI Environmental Services, Inc.  
Oakridge Water Treatment System  
Regional Manager 

 


